
Submitter: MaryAnn Petersen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

I urge support for this bill, which makes practical sense in creating cleaner water for 

everyone, something we need to always keep as a priority. This is a simple solution, 

letting beavers do the natural work and encouraging benefit for sustainable resources 

at low cost and high reward.  

This is something we can do now to impact our future positively.  


